

## Kimberley Murray

---

**From:** David Harpley <David.Harpley@norzinc.com>  
**Sent:** Thursday, September 23, 2021 5:08 PM  
**To:** Chris Hotson  
**Cc:** Kimberley Murray  
**Subject:** Work Plan

Chris, you have likely seen ENR's email re the IR responses. ND/LK (Kathy) will be saying the same, except requesting only a 1 week extn.

The current work plan gives CZN 2.5 weeks to respond to interventions. While I realize it's the Board's decision, my 3 requests are that:

- CZN has at least 2 weeks to respond
- The response period not include Nov 1-12 when I'm out of country and action
- The hearing still occurs this year.

I think you understand the response falls on my shoulders and no one else can take it on currently. My preference would be a 1 week extension for interventions, then a response deadline of Nov 1 (in case I need the w/e). If you decide to grant a 2 week extension as ENR has requested, I would prefer a Nov 19 response deadline, assuming you can still get the hearing in before Xmas.

Happy to discuss if you wish.

Thanks.

David Harpley  
VP, Permitting  
NorZinc (Canadian Zinc)  
Home Office 604 594 3855, Corporate Office 604 688 2001 X35, Cell 778 227 8489